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Dear Parents, 

As you know, maintaining discipline among our students has been our utmost priority 

since the inception of the school. We believe that adhering to the school uniform policy 

plays a vital role in instilling a sense of equality and discipline. 

We would like to remind all parents that wearing the school uniform is mandatory for 

all students in the campus, even on festivals or their birthdays, unless specifically 

instructed otherwise by the school. 

Recently, some parents have approached us with concerns regarding their wards 

wearing different attire due to Deeksha/Maala. While we respect your personal decisions 

and beliefs, please note that the school does not hold any responsibility for such 

personal practices. If you choose for your child to undertake Deeksha/Maala, it is 

entirely your decision. 

However, as per the school’s policy, students must attend school in the prescribed 

uniform only. If it is not feasible for your child to wear the uniform during the 

Deeksha/Maala period, we request you to keep them at home until the period is over. 

The school will ensure that the classes missed during their absence are conducted for 

them at a later time. 

We kindly urge you not to argue with the school regarding this policy. Our aim is to 

maintain consistency and discipline, and we seek your full cooperation in this matter. 

Thank you for understanding and supporting the school’s policies. 
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